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Tuesday 16th November 

 

This year our Key Stage One Nativity – Born in a Barn will take place on Friday 10th December at 1:30pm, 

Monday 13th December at 9:45am and 1:30pm.  

  

You will already have received details on how to book a ticket via the Millbrook Messenger. 

 

It would be much appreciated if you could provide your child with a costume suitable for the following 

roles. 

 

Turtles– Your child is going to be an angel.  

 

 

 

Seahorses- Your child is going to be a townsperson  

 

Year 2 – Your child will be coming home with a note stating the part that they will be playing in the 

nativity, the costume they will need and the words that they will need to learn. Please help your child to 

practise their lines so that they can recite them from memory. Thank you! 

 

Please could your child bring their costume to school by Monday 6th December in a clearly labelled bag.  

 

We look forward to seeing you there and thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Brown and the KS1 Team  

 

     “Making people feel good” 

 
Part of the Link Collaborative Trust 

 


